
Hello everyone and a huge thankyou to all of you who have shared photos with us showing some of the

lovely things you are doing at home. We really enjoyed seeing them so we thought we would make a collage

using some of the photos to share with you all. I am sure that you will get lots of inspiration from one

another.

Don’t forget to check out Tadpole cam on the Wheatley Nursery School website. Judy will show you all how

the tadpoles are growing and changing. We noticed when they hatched that they had feathery gills to help

them breathe underwater. The gills have disappeared now...

Nursery continues to be very quiet because most of the children are staying at home. This week we made a
huge rainbow banner to hang outside the school.

We also had fun making mystery eggs with a variety of creatures hiding inside, including dinosaurs, aliens
and chicks!

Did you guess what laid the enormous egg that Judy showed you?  It was an ostrich!


